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04.12.20 

 

RHE Policy Consultation 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In light of upcoming changes to requirements for relationships and sex education (RSE), we’ve been 

consulting with parents, pupils and staff on how we can make sure that our updated RSE curriculum meets 

the new requirements as well as the needs of our pupils.  

We’ve worked hard to make sure that our new curriculum reflects: 

 Our pupils’ age and maturity levels, as well as their cultural and religious backgrounds 

 The values of our school community 

 Every pupil’s learning needs 

 What pupils need to know to be healthy and safe in school, in their personal relationships and in the 

wider world 

We’ve now updated our RSE policy (which we are referring to as our RHE Policy) to include our proposed 

new curriculum. 

You’ll find a copy of our new draft policy on our website by clicking here  

We’d like your feedback on the proposed curriculum, and the wider policy. I have created a google form 

for any feedback or comments that you wish to make. Click here for the form 

 

The deadline for responding to the consultation is 4/1/21  

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr Wheat 

 

https://www.westpennardschool.co.uk/images/Lunch/RSE/West_Pennard_C_of_E_Primary_School_progression_document_PSHE_1.docx
https://forms.gle/3MGLjVAXHrmDsem3A

